

## Genetics workshop Würzburg



## Dear SFB-students, Dear GK members,

we would like to cordially invite you to a genetics workshop at the Department of Psychiatry, Psychosomatics & Psychotherapy of the University Hospital Würzburg in April 2011.

This workshop is part of the SFB TRR 58 PhD student education program and is aimed at PhD students with no or little background in genetics, especially in the field of genetics of anxiety disorders.

The workshop is scheduled for Thursday, April 7<sup>th</sup> (1 p.m.), until Friday, April 8<sup>th</sup> (6 p.m.). After a general introduction to genetics the course involves sections about fear and anxiety as well as hands-on sessions in the laboratory, respectively. Lunch and coffee breaks are included. Travel expenses for SFB students have to be covered by their institute's pool for travel expenses (Teilprojektmittel). Expenses for overnight accommodation will be provided by general SFB funds.

Please confirm your attendance by February 4<sup>th</sup>, 2011 by writing to Ms. Borgmann (aborgman@uni-muenster.de) or rather Ms. Gerhard for GK members (gk-emotions@uni-wuerzburg.de).

We would appreciate topic suggestions to make sure this workshop will improve your skills and knowledge about genetics. Please take advantage of this opportunity by sending your ideas until February 4<sup>th</sup>, 2011 as well to Ms. Borgmann/Ms. Gerhard. Further information concerning more detailed aspects of the workshop's time schedule will follow soon.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to welcoming you in Würzburg!

Best regards,

Prof. Andreas Reif (Reif\_A@klinik.uni-wuerzburg.de) & Anne Guhn (Guhn\_A@klinik.uni-wuerzburg.de)